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CONTRIBUTION  
Enclosed please find my  

tax-deductible contribution  
to help sustain and preserve 

Primitive Hall. 
 
 

$____________________ 

*   *   *  
Detach and mail to 

Primitive Hall    
P.O. Box 489  

Unionville, PA 19375 
 

Name__________________________ 

______________________________ 

Address________________________ 

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

_______________________________ 

Phone__________________________ 

Email__________________________ 
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Primitive Hall  
2025 Summer Newsletter 

 
 

New Website 
 

Even an 18th-century house needs a 
21st-century website, and we’re very 
delighted to announce that our brand-
new website is now live!  
 

We’re still at www.primitivehall.org, 
where you can find information about 
the Hall’s history, Pennock family, 
and past and present events, along with 
some beautiful photos.  
 

Now it’s easier than ever to contact us 
for a tour or see what's going on. Come 
visit us online or in person! 
 

Pennock Family Reunion 
July 2025 

 

In July, the Pennock family will again 
gather at the Hall. If you’re a member 
of the Pennock family and you have 
not received your invitation, let us 
know! To receive details – contact 
Board Member Meg Hessen via email 
at PennockReunion@comcast.net 
 

Thanks to all! 
We are very grateful to all the friends 
and neighbors who supported our 
recent purchase of the 21-acre parcel 
adjacent to the Hall. You’ve helped to 
allow another piece of our beautiful 
Chester County countryside stay open 
and locally farmed. Thank you! 

 
Touring the Hall  

 

This spring, Primitive Hall welcomed 
members of the Delaware Decorative 
Arts Trust for a tour led by Wendy 
Cooper, Advisory Board member and 
Winterthur Curator Emerita. The 
visitors learned about our history and 
the Pennock family and enjoyed 
inspecting several pieces of 18th-
century furniture owned by Mary and 
Joseph Pennock. These energetic 
enthusiasts came from all across the 
country and asked great questions of 
our docents! 
 

                            *   *   *   
 

Primitive Hall Board 
Trish Scott, President  

    * Mark B. Myers, Vice President 
Gail O. O’Donnell, Secretary 
* Wendy Walker, Treasurer  

* Letitia Baer Dalton 
Charles Ginty 

    * Margaret Trexler Hessen 
Donnan Sharp 

 

Advisory Board                                 
* Charles Pennock Collings 

Wendy Cooper 
Eugene L. DiOrio    

* Catherine Levis Huston                                                                   
George Strawbridge, Jr. 

                              
*Pennock family member.  

                     
 

 

 
 

Our Annual Summer 
OUTDOOR CONCERT! 

Sunday August 24 
 

Charlie Zahm & Tad Marks 
 
We’re delighted to welcome this duo 
back to the Hall for this, their 11th 
annual concert!  
 

Popular balladeer Charlie and fiddler 
Tad will play both traditional and 
original music under the sheltering 
trees of our beautiful Walnut Grove.  
 

They perform all over this region and 
throughout the country – but they 
always say that Primitive Hall is one 
of their favorite venues.   
 

Join them – and us – in August! Bring 
a picnic and beverages, bring chairs or 
blankets, but above all – bring your 
friends to Primitive Hall for our 
celebratory musical afternoon!  
 

The Hall will be open for touring at 
3pm and will close at 4:30pm. The 
concert begins at 5pm. 
 

Suggested Donation $35 per car 
All proceeds go to the Primitive Hall 
Foundation for preservation of the 
house and grounds. 
 

Sponsored by: 
Eastern Horticultural Services 

Exquisite landscapes for all seasons 
easternhs.com 

 
 
 
  


